SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEOLOGISTS

MEETTING NOTICE

Date: {11! Monday, September 15, 1975 111! Different Day

Speaker: Gary Lowe, the recipient of the first
annual Outstanding Senior Thesis Award
given by SDAG will present his work
entitled "Terrestrial Paleoenvironmental
Implications of the Middle Eocene Ardath
Flora, Ardath Shale, La Jolla Group,

San Diego, California.

Time: Social Hour - 6:00 PM
Dinner - 7:00 PM
Speaker - 8:00 PM

Location: Caesar's Mission Valley

5010 Mission Center Road
San Diego, California

Reservations: Please don't forget to make reservations
‘ by 4:00 PM Friday, Sept. 12, at 565-1955

Note: We will be having the buffet style dinner served at
our last meeting held on a Monday night.

P.0. BOX 20774, SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92120



SAN DIEGO ASSOCIATION OF GEDLOGISTS

JOINT AEG, SAN DIBGO ASSOCIATION, SOUTH COAST
GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY MEETING

Septemper 9, 1975
Tuesday

Dear Members:

As you ure aware, the San Disgo Associztion of Geologists hugust

meeting was not held. This was done in hopes that many of us would be
in & position to participate in the proposed joint meeting. This
meeting well be held at the Airvorter Inn in Orange County{directly across
from and east of the Orange County Airport). Mr. Charles Yelverton,
So. Cal. AEG Section Chairman is arranging a special room for the cock-
tail hour from 5:30, and he has urged all of us to invite our wives for
this special occasion. Dinner will probubly start around 7:00 pm, with
an outstanding speaker scheduled for sround 8:00 to 8:30 pm.

The speaker; Don 0. Ascuith, principal geologist for ENVICOM, will be
discussing their prepurction of the Wrightwood Seismic Ssfety Element. His
discussion will include slides shewing their method of investigating the
meny faults of the area, the relationshiy between uctive feulting and
vegetation anomalieg, the affects of Senate Bill 5, the repesl of the
iliuist-Iriolo Act for l-story weodframe structures, and zll the political
moves required to implement the seismic safety element.

Because of the distence reguired traveling to the meeting, those
vwho are interested plezse call Dennis Hunnen and he will try to get
interested parties together on transportztion. &lso because of the
large turnout being anticipated, reservaticns should also be called in
to lennis b Gey,oeptemoer 5thf at 565-1955. When celiing specify
wrether you will also be needing transoortation and leave a phone number
where you can be reached.

Tnis sounds like a meeting well vorth attending znd it is hoped
that more than a few of us will sttend.

Lower (@ Floo m Slov izt Beel Honwn.
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